
June 27, 2023 

On 27 June, the Business Faculty organized a community service visit to the New World 

First Ferry Services Limited to promote the development and employment prospects of 

local ferries. Captain Wen of the shipping company arranged to board the ship and visit 

the bridge in addition to introducing the crew work and experience in detail.  

 



 

 



 



 



 

 


